
   
 

 
Dear Residents:   

   
There will be a planned disruption of service at the ROC/Civic Centre Outdoor Tennis and 
Pickleball courts on September 17, 2024. 

The courts will be closed on this day only for court repair. Regular programming will continue 
September 18, 2024. 

We pride ourselves in providing excellent customer service and regret any inconvenience 
this may cause.   

On behalf of the Town of Georgina, we would like to thank you for your patience in this 
matter.   
   
    


